MONTEREY COUNTY

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNSEL
168 WEST ALISAL STREET, 3™ FLOOR, SALINAS, CALIFORNIA 93901-2439

(831) 755-5045 FAX: (831) 755-5283
CHARLES J. McKEE Michael R. Philippi
COUNTY COUNSEL DEPUTY COUNTY COUNSEL

March 31, 2015

Mr. Mike Katz-Tacabe
46 Estabrook Streel
San Leandro, CA 94577

Re:  Public Records Act Request of February 23, 2015
Dear Mr. Katz-Lacabe:

This letter responds to your above-relcrenced Public Records Act Request made by letter
to the Monterey County Sheriff’s Office dated I'ebruary 23, 2015, and received on February 26,
2015, Your request usks for;

Reguest:

e The non-disclosure agreement between the Monterey County Sheriff™s
Office and the FBI concerning cellular surveillance and monitoring
equipment from harris Corporation (KingFish, StingRay, hailstorm, ctc.)
or Boeing (DRTBox)

«  Any MOU/agreement for sharing/use ol cellular telephone surveillance
and monitoring equipment

e Harris Corporation or Bocing Company Terms and conditions

e Any notifications about public records act requests regarding StingRay,
KingFish, Hailstorm or other Harris cquipment or Boeing Company
equipment sent by the Monterey County SherifT"s Office to the Federal
Bureau of Investigation (I'Bl) since January 1, 2012 and responses from
the FBI since January 1, 2012.

e Any notifications about public records act requests regarding StingRay,
KingFish, Hailstorm or other Harris equipment or Boeing Company
cquipment seni by the Monterey County Sheriff’s Office to Harris
Corporation or Bocing Company since January 1, 2012 and responses
from Harris Corporation or Boeing Company sincc January 1, 2012.
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Response:

After extensive review of Monterey County Sheriff’s Office records, it has been
determined that there are no documents which are responsive to any of the categories contained
in your Public Records Act request.

Please be advised that every effort has been made to provide all disclosable records which
might fall within the scope of your inquiry. As such, we believe our reply is quite thorough.
However, if you have knowledge of a specific document which has not been provided in
response to your inquiry, please notify us and we will be happy to provide the document(s) to you
unless, of course, it is exempt from disclosure pursuant to Government Code Section 6254.

If you wish to dispute any of the determinations contained in this response to your
request(s), please advise us of your legal argument. If you would also please provide us with a
cite or legal authority which supports your argument we will be willing to reconsider our opinion.

Please contact me il you have any questions over any statcment in this response.

sincerely,

CHARLES J. McKEE, County Counsel
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MICHAEL R. PHILIPPI
Deputy County Counsel
MRP/kz



